From: Maanifico, Rose

To: Britto, John

Subject: FW: [External] Yonge & Steeles proposal

Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:43:47 AM
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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 11:34 AM

To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: [External] Yonge & Steeles proposal

From: il

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 11:32 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Yonge & Steeles proposal

Hello Mr. Coles,

Please register my vehement objection to the proposed development at Yonge &
Steeles. This project should not be contemplated before a subway system is in place
— not just proposed. The average citizen will be paying for this development with their
time spent in grid lock. Traffic was already terrible before the COVID-19 pandemic
and will resume after. There is also inadequate infrastructure in place. Even if the
project were to be downsized, (strategy- start big and “compromise” ) | believe this
development will benefit almost NO current citizens of Vaughan and any benefits
may be reaped by only a minority of people — developers and possibly SOME
politicians.

Thank you.

Shirley Just

. Helena Gardens, Thornhill L4J 7A7



